From: Kristi Buttler <kbuttler@186comm.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:32 AM

To: PUC - Executive.Director; Noonan, Amanda; Wiesner, David K; jharrington@
186comm.com; Ladam, Michael; PUC - OCA Litigation

Subject: CRS 15-392: Petition of 186 Communications for two crossings

Attachments: ammonoosuc crossing.pdf

Please find attached a copy of our request to treat our recent application as an RSA 371:17-a notification instead. Please
let me know if you have any questions, or require anything further from us in regards to this matter.

Thank you,

g KRISTI BUTTLER | SERVICE DELIVERY MANAGER
186 Communications | 186Comm.com

10 N SOUTHWOOD DR | NASHUA NH 03063

M: 603.494.8583 | F: 603.598-0097

SOHNARBTRTIONS

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION AND ANY ATTACHMENTS HERETO IS CONSIDERED PROPRIETARY AND
CONFIDENTIAL. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS MATERIAL TO ANYONE OTHER THAN THE ADDRESSED IS PROHIBITED. ANY DISCLOSURE, COPYING,
DISTRIBUTION, OR USE OF THE CONTENTS OF THIS TRANSMISSION OR ANY ATTACHMENTS HERETO FOR ANY REASON OTHER THAN THEIR INTENDED
PURPOSE IS PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS TRANSMISSION IN ERROR, PLEASE CONTACT THE SENDER.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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COMMUNICATIONS

186 Communications, LLC
10 N. Southwood Drive
Nashua, NH 03063

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director & Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

September 25, 2015 -

RE: CRS 15-392: Petition of 186 Communications for two crossings

Dear Ms. Howland,

186 Communications, LLC had petitioned for a license to construct two crossings across the
Ammonoosuc River in Littleton, NH. We respectfully request that our application be treated as an RSA

371:17-a notification instead. Below are the crossings referenced in our petition.

e AMMONOOSUC RIVER IN LITTLETON NH BETWEEN UTILITY POLE 36/7 AND POLE 36/6 (Ref.
TID-NH17

¢ AMMONOOSUC RIVER IN LITTLETON NH BETWEEN UTILITY POLE 900A/1 AND POLE 900A/0.5
(Ref. TID-NH16)

In support of our request, please find a copy of the GPS coordinates for the pertinent poles, the
application for pole attachment licenses, and a notarized statement attesting to the construction of said
crossings.

Please review and let me know if you require anything further for this request.

Sincerely,

ﬂ/

Jeff Harrington
Chief Network Engineer
186 Communications

10 N Southwood Drive Nashua NH 03063 » wwww.186Comm.com



